

Sports News – October/November 2019

We have chosen our new sports ambassadors they will have training at the Purbeck School in November. Once they have their training, they will run some sports clubs for KS1 pupils to help improve their leadership skills. As well as this, we also have a dance club which runs on a Tuesday and Thursday lunchtime so there is plenty of sport going on throughout the day. Congratulations to those who have been chosen and also to our news Heads of Sport, Felicity and Betty.

Football:

We have had two football tournaments run at the Purbeck school. We had a girl's football tournament which they enjoyed tremendously. The girls had lots of fun and were unlucky not to score in some matches as the matches were only 10 minutes long. They did however manage to score in one game however, and worked well as a team. Well done girls!



We also had another tournament where boys and girls could both take part. Our Year 5s and 6s played some fantastic football. They managed to win 4 of their games, drawing 1 and losing 2. They showed lots of potential and we are sure, that they will win more games in the future. The goals in the games were scored by Angus (4), William (2) and Daniel. A great effort by one and all!





Tag Rugby:

10 x Year 5 and Year 6 pupils took part in a tag rugby tournament at Swanage and Wareham Rugby Club. They had a fantastic time and manage to win all of their matches and played some fantastic rugby. It was really pleasing to see them support the ball carrier and passing the ball so well. It was a really good experience for the children to go to the Rugby Club and hopefully some pupils will want to get involved in playing at the weekend.





